
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Squaw Valley’s recently renovated Olympic
Museum at High Camp is open.

• Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce raised $3,500 for
Bread & Broth and Christmas Cheer in January.

• North Tahoe Public Utility District employees took home top
honors in three categories at the annual California Water
Environment Association – Sierra Section awards dinner this
month. Chris Avery received Collection Person of the Year;
David Berry, Electrical / Instrumentation Person of the Year;
and Michael Thornton, Mechanical Technician of the Year.

• Porters Sports Lake Tahoe is closing its last store. When
the goods are gone, the Truckee store will close.

• Tahoe Nordic Search & Rescue Team’s March 2 Great Ski Race
has been canceled.
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